
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Questions Nova Scotians May Want to Ask 

  

1. How are new contracts with vendors going to ensure the protection of Nova 

Scotians’ personal information? 

 

2.  What testing and assessments will be required going forward for new 

systems or changes to existing systems which contain personal information? 

 

3.   What is the Department of Internal Services doing to ensure the security of 

personal information in systems already in use? 

 

4.   What changes will be made to the Department's approach to IT projects to 

ensure the required IT expertise is involved? 

 

5.     What role will the expert in-house group play going forward in the 

assessment of new IT systems or changes to existing IT systems? 

 

 

 


